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Town hosting public session on provincial plan reviews

	The Niagara Escarpment Plan (NEP), Oak Ridges Moraine Conservation Plan (ORMCP) and Greenbelt Plan are all up for review

by the Province in 2015.

In preparation for these reviews, the Town of Caledon is conducting its own assessment of these plans.

Town planning staff would like to hear from Caledon residents, landowners and businesses, in advance of the provincial review, on

how these provincial plans have changed the way they live, work and play in Caledon.

The Town is hosting an informative presentation and round-table discussion May 13 at Caledon Community Complex in Caledon

East. It will run from 7 to 9:30 p.m, with an open house session from 6 to 7.

The review of these plans is important, as parts of Caledon lie within the Niagara Escarpment Plan, Oak Ridges Moraine

Conservation Plan, and Greenbelt Plan.

The provincial review will work to address challenges, capitalize on opportunities, and ultimately seek to strengthen the

effectiveness and relevance of these plans. The insight and input from residents is critical for us to capture a broad range of

Caledon-specific perspectives on these three provincial plans.
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